
1

From:
Sent: Friday, 4 March 2022 7:25 AM
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: STOP THE EXTENTION OF EMERGENCY PROVISIONS

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Submission

Dear Sir/Madame, 

I am emailing you to stress my concerns about the possible extension of passing the Emergency Bill until 31st Oct 
2022. 
I absolutely do not want this to be extended. 
There is no emergency. Period. 

WHY? 
The extension is based on COVID deaths in QLD and COVID numbers. 
The ABS data is now showing the exaggeration of such data! 
These stats prove we are not, and were not ever in a pandemic beyond an average flu season. 
The chances of dying from COVID without any other serious illnesses is 0.07%. 
These facts cannot be debated or disputed.  

Quote: “It is not a threat to the vast majority of the Australian, population based on our own figures. We mustn’t be 
in fear of this disease.” 

FACTS 
These details are available for anyone to see in the Australian Bureau of Statistics. 

It is time to cut the cord and get our beautiful FREE Australia back. 

Signed 
Dallas O’Riley 
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